Security Update

Our January 2017 newsletter reported in detail on the successful and safe holiday season experienced in Kalk Bay and St James. Thanks to many months of planning and preparation the City, SAPS and the harbour authority combined and co-ordinated activities to ensure that our residents and many, many visitors enjoyed one of the safest holiday periods ever.

The EPWP (Expanded Public Works Program) workers from the Dept of Public Works, who were employed as additional cleaners over the season, also assisted with security operations within the harbour area.

The crime figures for January showed a reduction of 75% over the 2 previous years' figures, due mainly we think to the presence of uniformed officers on the streets from SAPS and/or City Law Enforcement. We are pressing the relevant authorities to continue with this development, which has been most encouraging.

Below a copy of the crime stats over the past five years. Please note that January 2017 shows only as a single point.

